
 

 
 

Card Readers Discontinuation Notice 
Date: Aug 23rd, 2011 

Our value customers, 

 

Taking this opportunity, we would like to express our sincere gratitude for your 

loyal patronage 

We regret to inform you that products are listed below will be discontinued in 

early next year (2012).  

We Panasonic really appreciate your continuous patronage on these products for 

years. Since we will accept your final order before the official discontinuation, we 

are truly grateful for your consideration.    

Your kind understanding would be highly appreciated. 

Sincerely 

Panasonic System Networks Co., Ltd. 

Mobility Systems Business Unit 

 

 

1. Model / Customer:  

ZU-1870MA8R

ZU-1870MA8R2  

ZU-1870MU 

ZU-1870MU1 

 

2. Reason: 

Several components will be discontinued by suppliers. 

 

3. Successor models: 

No successor. 

(Because of limited business for the models) 

 

4. Schedule (Panasonic proposal): 

Aug/2011              Notice (This document) 

By 23/Dec/2011        Last order 

By Mar/2012          Last delivery 


